
Introduction: Suicide is a health concern among individuals diag-
nosed with schizophrenia. Telehealth technology has become an
emerging intervention that may afford opportunities for reaching
this at-risk group. Consideration of the implementation of tele-
health systems in the treatment of patients diagnosed with schizo-
phrenia and suicidal behavior calls for a review of the evidence.
Objectives: The present aim was to explore the literature on the
effectiveness of suicide prevention telephone delivered interven-
tions among patients with schizophrenia and related disorders.
Methods:The bibliographic search was performed in the electronic
databases PubMed, PsycInfo, Scopus, andWeb of Science following
PRISMA guidelines. Two reviewers independently conduct screen-
ings, data extraction andmethodological quality assessment. A total
of 352 articles were retrieved, of which five studiesmet the eligibility
criteria.
Results: Based on the limited data available, the use of modalities
involving telephone contacts appears to be feasible in patients with
schizophrenia and suicidal behaviors. In addition, preliminary
evidence suggests this system appears to reduce suicidal ideation.
Conclusions: The current data presented here reflect an early stage
of effectiveness of telephone-delivered interventions targeted at
suicide prevention in patients with schizophrenia. Further research
is needed to design evidence-based future interventions and to
determine whether this approach can improve patient outcomes.
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Introduction: Suicidal thinking is relevant in patients with First
Episode Psychosis (FEP). However, longitudinal studies specifically
examining treatment response for suicidal ideation in FEP are still
relatively scarce, especially with long-term design and in real-world
clinical settings.
Objectives: The aims of this research were (A) to longitudinally
assess suicidal thoughts in people with FEP along a 2-year follow-up
period and (B) to overtime investigate any significant association of
suicidal ideation levels with the specific treatment components of
an ‘Early Intervention in Psychosis’ (EIP) protocol along the 2 years
of follow-up.
Methods: At entry, 232 FEP participants (aged 12–35 years) com-
pleted the Brief Psychiatric Rating Scale (BPRS), including a ‘Sui-
cidality’ item subscore. Multiple linear regression analysis was then
performed.
Results: Across the follow-up, FEP subjects showed a relevant
decrease in suicidal thinking levels overtime. This was specifically

predicted by the total number of individual psychotherapy sessions
offered within the 2-year EIP protocol and antidepressant dose
(at least as regards the first year of our intervention).
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Conclusions: Suicidal ideation is clinically relevant in FEP but
seems to improve overtime together with the provision of specific,
patient-tailored and integrated EIP treatments, especially individ-
ual psychotherapy.
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Introduction:Cannabis is themost widely used illicit drug; 3.8% of
the world’s population consumes cannabis on a regular basis.
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